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30 June 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

To recognise the effort and hard work of our Year 6 pupils during the course of the year, we 

would like to offer the Year 6 children a special day out on Thursday 13th July. Year 6 will be 

visiting Bowring Park in Wellington to have a picnic and games day. The trip will take place during 

the normal school day. 

The children will require a packed lunch plus some non-fizzy drinks (no glass bottles or cans 

please). Please ensure your child has a rucksack type bag to carry their lunch and drink in. If your 

child is entitled to free school meals, a packed lunch will be provided, however, please supply them 

with a bottle of water (no glass bottles or cans please) to take with them to drink during the day.  

Children should wear their normal school uniform and have sun cream applied before they leave 

for school if it looks like it will be a sunny day. They should bring with them a waterproof coat and 

a sun hat as we will be outdoors for the trip. Sensible footwear is also required as the grounds 

can have uneven surfaces. If they would like to, children may bring a picnic blanket with them. 

There is no cost for this trip as no transport is needed. Children and staff will walk to and from 

the Bowring Park. 

Please also let us know if you are available on Thursday 13th July. We need your help to get us 

there. We would need your availability between 9am and 3pm to walk with us to Bowring Park, 

remain with us for the picnic and walk back to school. There is no need for you to have a DBS 

check as you will not be left with any children on your own. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs Thackray, Mrs Longland and Mr Kirkpatrick 

Y6 Teachers 
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